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Good evening,

I am not sure if my previous email came through earlier, so I am sending another note. I am writing
regarding the item below. I don’t understand how the shortfall went from $401,096 to $139,2567.
That’s a big difference. Additionally, why did the republic not take into consideration the costs to
comply with SB1383 when they submitted their bid? Why should the City bail them out for
something that should be a business cost for them?

140 and attached Amendment No. 2, was prepared reflecting these terms. The $139,257 annual
payment has been negotiated down from the previously discussed offer of $401,096 annually.

13.A. Second Reading of Ordinance No. 3140 – Republic Services
Amendment No. 2
Recommendation: Consider public testimony at the public hearing and
conduct second reading and adopt Ordinance No. 3140, finding that the
herein ordinance is exempt from review under the California Environmental
Quality Act and adopting Amendment No. 2 to an exclusive franchise
agreement for the provision of solid waste and recycling services with
Consolidated Disposal Service L.L.C. (dba Republic Services) (A17-162)
adopted by Ordinance No. 3077.

---
Carlos Illingworth
6282 Hillside Lane
Whittier CA 90601
Sent from my iPhone
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